
                              Ravenna City Council  

      Streets & Sidewalks Committee Meeting Minutes  

           July 10, 2023  

 

 

 

The public meeting was held in person in Council Chambers. 

Council present: Council President Andrew Kluge, Amy Michael, Rob Kairis, Paul Moskun, 

Cheryl Wood, Christina West, Matt Harper 

Also attending the meeting: Mayor Seman; Finance Director, Brian Huff; City Engineer, Bob 

Finney; Service Director, Kay Dubinsky; Council Clerk, Chelsea Gregor; Cliff Soudil, Larry 

Silenius, Darlenee Young, Melissa Morris, Melynda Rhodes, Claire Moore, Dave McIntire, 

Robert Rhodes, Sherri Kotouc, Ralph Morehead, Destiney Hayes-Knife, Mike Bogo, Jason and 

Mrs. Bates, Amber Stepic, Diane Smith 

The Streets & Sidewalks Committee Meeting was called to order at 6:10 P.M. by Matt 

Harper.  

 

The first item was a RFP for the City’s Street Tree Inventory. 

Mr. Harper stated that the item is for the City’s street tree inventory which is done every seven 

years and noted that the cost has tripled. 

 

• The item was moved forward. 
 

The second item was a payment to ODOT for Main St. Paving. 

Mr. Harper stated that the item is to approve the City’s share of the project cost in the sum of 

$626,556. He said that if the project cost is less than the proposed cost, then the remainder of the 

funds will be given back to the City. 

 

• The item was moved forward. 

 

The third item was a contract with Ohio Paving & Construction Co. 

Mr. Harper stated that the item is for the paving of the police garage parking lot and the Maple 

Grove Cemetery main drive, adding that the project bid came in under budget. 

 

• The item was moved forward. 
 

The fourth item was a contract with Karvo Companies for the Chestnut/Prospect 

resurfacing project. 



Mr. Harper stated that the item is to pave N. Chestnut and S. Prospect St. He explained that the 

City received grants to pay for 90% of the Prospect St. and 80% of the Chestnut St. paving 

projects. 

 

• The item was moved forward. 

 

Management Update 

Mr. Finney stated that they will be laying brick tomorrow on S. Freedom St. and that the 

widening of W. Main St. is underway and will be done before Main St. gets paved. 

 

There being no further business for discussion, the meeting adjourned at 6:20 P.M.    

ATTEST: 

 

_______________________________ ______________________________ 

Clerk of Council Matt Harper, Chairperson  

 Streets & Sidewalks Committee  


